
 

 
 
 
 

April 2, 2024 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
Docket # 2023-2025-WMPs 
 
Caroline Thomas Jacobs  
Director, Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety   
715 P Street, 20th Floor  
Sacramento, CA 95814  
  
RE: SDG&E 2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plan Update Submission   
  
Dear Director Thomas Jacobs:  
 

San Diego Gas & Electric (“SDG&E”) hereby provides to The Office of Energy 
Infrastructure Safety (“Energy Safety”) its 2025 Update to SDG&E’s 2023-2025 Wildfire 
Mitigation Plan (“WMP”). Consistent with Energy Safety’s 2025 WMP Update Guidelines, the 
following documents are included with SDG&E’s 2025 WMP Update submission: 

 
1) 2025 WMP Update 
2) Redlined 2023-2025 Base WMP. As there are no changes to the appendices of the 

2023-2025 Base WMP, those appendices are not attached to the Redline version.  
3) 2023-2025 Base WMP (Clean Updated) (public version) 
4) 2023-2025 Base WMP (Clean Updated) (confidential version)  

 
The public versions of the documents listed above will also be posted to SDG&E’s 

webpage at the following link: https://www.sdge.com/2025-wildfire-mitigation-plan.   
 

 
   

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Laura M. Fulton 

Attorney for 
San Diego Gas and Electric Company 
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